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Tuesday 6th June 2023  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On June 16th 2023 at 1:30pm a special mass will be held in school to celebrate the feast of 
Corpus Christi - The Body and Blood of Christ.  All children who have taken the Sacrament 
of Holy Communion this year will be required to wear the clothes, communion dresses or 
suits, which they wore on their special day, or something similar. Children can bring their 
communion clothes into school to change in to, ready for the mass at 1:30pm.  
 
As a way of making this day even more special for all of the First Holy Communion 
children, St Patrick’s have organised a tea party which will take place before the mass. 
Unfortunately, due to number restrictions in the school hall, parents and carers are not 
invited to attend the mass or tea party. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 
If you have any further questions please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Poultney 
RE Coordinator 
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